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				Summer Highlights
... even though they haven't happened yet.

Dear Members of Trinity,
 
Confidently, I can already tell you what my summer highlight will be. Whole days spent together as a family driving cross-country. Passing through hot states like Kansas and Nebraska during the hottest month. Lots of fast food. Living out of a suitcase. Deadlines we need to meet and places we have to be.
 
Confused yet? How could unrelenting heat be a highlight? All these things will be part of the experience, but they are secondary to the highlight. This July we will attend our national conference at Colorado State University in Ft. Collins, CO. Imagine 7,000 staff gathered for worship, preaching, teaching, retooling ministry strategies, rekindling old friendships, full-day scheduling for the kids and more. Needless to say, we are very excited to attend.
 
Having persevered through years where Stevie could not travel because of autism therapy, we are attending this semi-annual event for the first time as a family. 
 
Would you partner with us to reach our conference goal of $4,100?
Please consider giving a special gift of $300, $500 or $700.
 
Also, pray with us for:
Safety as we travel.
Spiritual refreshment and insight.
For 100% of our finances to be raised.
To intentionally grow as a family in our weeks together.
 
 
 
Jesus saves,
 
 
Steven and Robin
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					steven.ose@cru.org • 612-419-8050 
16225 Tonkaway Rd., Minnetonka, MN 55345 
We are responsible for raising 100% of our financial support. 
To partner with us, please visit www.cru.org/give/0509499
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